
Rt. Hon Michael Gove MP,  
Secretary of State and Minister for 
Intergovernmental Relations 

The Scottish Parliament 
EDINBURGH 

EH99 1SP 

   By email         CEEAC.Committee@parliament.scot 

 27th  October 2023 

Dear Secretary of State, 

How is devolution changing outside the EU 

Thank you for your letter dated 4th September in response to my letter dated 25th May 
in which I provided a summary of constitutional issues which arose during our inquiry 
on how devolution is changing outside the EU. Your response was very helpful in 
informing our report which has now been published: How Devolution is Changing 
Post-EU (azureedge.net) 

The Committee would welcome a response from you on our conclusions and 
recommendations. In particular, it would be helpful to have a response to our findings 
and recommendations at paragraphs 82, 123, 148-50, 196, 197 and 198-200. 

The Committee also agreed that it is essential that we have the opportunity to hear 
from you to discuss our findings.  It would be helpful to do so before the Christmas 
recess and our clerks are available to discuss a mutually convenient date with your 
officials. 

Yours sincerely 

Clare Adamson MSP, Convener of the Constitution, Europe, External Affairs and Culture 
Committee 

mailto:CEEAC.Committee@parliament.scot
https://sp-bpr-en-prod-cdnep.azureedge.net/published/CEEAC/2023/10/24/6692fb8e-0bf0-47cd-a1ba-cff461d9395d/CEEACS062023R5.pdf
https://sp-bpr-en-prod-cdnep.azureedge.net/published/CEEAC/2023/10/24/6692fb8e-0bf0-47cd-a1ba-cff461d9395d/CEEACS062023R5.pdf

